Vinai Kumar Saxena
Lt. Governor

MESSAGE

I am happy to know that the Directorate General of Home
Guards is celebrating its 61° Raising Day on 6™ December, 2023, and
is bringing out a Souvenir to mark the occasion.

The Home Guards organization has rendered valuable service in
the highest tradition of “NISHKAM SEWA” during all these years by

assisting Police in maintaining law and order and extending relief to
the victims of natural calamities.

I am sure that the courage, discipline and sense of dedication
of all those associated with this organization will enable them to serve
the country with greater zeal and enthusiasm.

I extend my greetings and good wishes to all those associated
with the Home Guards organization for the success of the Annual Day
Celebration.
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